
Ministry of Communications
DOMPDF_ENABLE_REMOTE is set to FALSE
file:///var/www/html/portal_mincom_v2/sites/all/themes/mincom/logo.png

Published on Ministry of Communications (https://www.mincom.gob.cu)

DOMPDF_ENABLE_REMOTE is set to FALSE
file:///var/www/html/portal_mincom_v2/sites/default/files/styles/noticias/public/259657314_1054849615289498_2416908241109985_n.jpg

Source: 
the institutional Facebook profile of the Municipal Assembly of the People's Power from the municipality of 
Plaza de la Revolución.

The Pastors for Peace Caravan and representatives of the Ché Guevara Brigade visited the Cultural Center at 
31st street and 2nd street, located in the La Timba neighborhood of the Vedado Popular Council in Plaza de 
la Revolución.

They were received by the highest political and governmental authorities of the territory who explained to 
the visitors the transformation actions that have been taking place since July in this neighborhood.

Pastors for Peace learned first hand about the social and community work being carried out by all the actors 
of the municipality together with the Ministry of Communications of the Republic of Cuba.

After the exchange, the members of the caravan visited and had the opportunity to talk with the neighbors of 
the area.

This was announced by the institutional Facebook profile of the Municipal Assembly of the People's Power 
from the municipality of Plaza de la Revolución.
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